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With the completion of an extended training period of two new students hired for the summer, greater progress is once more being made.  With total items in the queue now approaching 1400, work returns to the 1930s Gallery items.  Additional 1930s items have been submitted by MATRIX along with items for an "Earliest Recordings Gallery". One of the new students (Gabriel) is responsible for digitization of all MATRIX materials.  The other new student continues to make progress on the Michigan Writers Series DAT tapes.  The addition of an extra CD-R drive has greatly helped with the management of drive space and file storage.  

Other related office operations proceeded normally: documentation, daily e-mail, meetings, reports, writings and daily copyright research and status assignment.  A review of the Digitization Procedures led to the updating of the Digitization Procedures manual used by the students to reflect changes and most current practices.  Finally, samples of alternative tape storage containers are now on hand and will be presented at the next meeting and to preservation staff for evaluation.   
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